
   

Rio de Janeiro, December 11, 2019. 

To our stakeholders:  

We recognize that a key requirement for parDcipaDon in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparaDon 
and posDng of a CommunicaDon on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement of conDnued 
support for the UN Global Compact, a descripDon of pracDcal acDons with regard to the principles of the 
UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

We are late in creaDng, sharing and posDng our COP report due to the changes on Cultural Government 
Policies that postponed the sponsorships to our Cultural Projects to next year. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our company’s 
efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact.  

Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by March, 24th, 2020, at the latest.  

Sincerely yours,  
 

______________________ 
Carolina Butolo 
CEO Spiral Cria1va 
+ 55 21 9 8097 5666 

R. Joaquim Murtinho, 964 /101 - Santa Teresa 
Rio de Janeiro – RJ  
contato@spiralcriativa.com.br 
WWW.SPIRALCRIATIVA.COM.BR


